
 

ATTENTION BSW STUDENTS!!! 

FIELD PLACEMENT 

INFORMATION SESSIONS 

 

In preparation for winter field placements, the field office has scheduled the 

following times to hold information sessions to discuss the criteria for entering 

field and to review the application process.  Please plan to attend one of the 

following meetings if you plan to enter field placement in the winter: 

  

Monday, September 21  368 Marshall   4:00pm-5:00pm 

Wednesday September 23 368 Marshall           11:00am-12:00pm 

Thursday, September 24             368 Marshall             4:00pm-5:00pm 

 

Please pass this information on to fellow classmates.  If you have additional 

questions, please do not hesitate to contact Claudette Braxton, the field 

coordinator, at 734.487.4484 or cbraxton@emich.edu or Ashley DiGiuseppe, the 

field program graduate assistant at adigiuse@emich.edu or 734.487.7816. 
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